HB 608 —-- ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL
SPONSOR: Unsicker

Currently, when a child in St. Louis City accumulates 15 or more
absences in one school year, the St. Louis City school district in
which the child attends shall report those absences to the
Children's Division, within the Department of Social Services.
This bill repeals that requirement.



